
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Did you get a layoff notice?  79 of your co-workers did.  

If you didn’t get a notice,  

you likely know of someone that did. 
 

  Join us in Bracebridge at the TLDSB Board Meeting - Tuesday June 14, 2022 and 

help us send a message to the Board and the Trustees that students need  

more CUPE members not less! 
 

Show your support and help us call on the Board to rescind the layoffs! 
 

Agenda: 

5:00 pm to 6:30 pm – free BBQ in the parking lot at Macaulay P.S. (across from MEC ) 

6:30 pm – Local 997 President William Campbell will make a presentation to the 

Board and to the Trustees @  

the Muskoka Education Centre (MEC) 1271 Cedar Lane, Bracebridge 

 

✓ Bring your kids   ✓ Bring your partner   ✓ Bring your friends 

 

• If you received a layoff notice, please bring it with you to the meeting.  We 

want the Board to see you for you and not just a number. 
 

 

                                       We are the Education Workers of Trillium Lakelands DSB  


